Weekend Intention - 15t July 2018

6.30 pm Vigil- 1 Sean Byrne — 3" Anniversary

2. Michael O’Hara — 5™ Anniversary
10.00am - 1. Elizabeth Murphy - Recently Deceased

12.30pm - 1. Michael Casey — 11t Anniversary

2. Sean & Jim Curtin - Anniversary

Recently Deceased: Sean Lydon

Months Mind:

Anniversaries: Michael (Mick) O'Hara, Eileen Magee




Notices for 15t July 2018
We extend a warm welcome to all visitors to the parish at present.

Today we take up the annual 'Peter’s Pence Collection’, one of the oldest
collections in Church history, a tradition in which the Church worldwide
supports the charitable and evangelical work of the Bishop of Rome. This
will replace the usual SHARE collection.

There is a 52 seater bus booked by the parish for the Popes Mass as part
of the World Meeting of Families celebrations. The return cost is €15. Early
booking essential, very limited number of seats still available. If you wish
to reserve a seat, please leave your name, contact number and booking fee
in the sacristy or in the Parish Centre during the week.

For those travelling on the bus, the parish has secured tickets for your entry
into the Mass, if required.

There are candles for the World Meeting of Families available in the parish
office at €2 each or 3 for €5.

Congratulations to Sinead O’Callaghan, daughter of Jean O’Callaghan, a
parishioner, who made her perpetual profession of vows yesterday (Sat)
and is now Sr Miriam, A Franciscan Sister in Toronto. Please remember Sr
Miriam in your prayers.

Over the next few weeks, Parishioners will notice the installation of our
interactive mural on the walls of our church!

“"WHAT DOES FAMILY MEAN TO YOU"?

We invite everyone attending masses or visiting our church during the
months of June and July to take a piece of colored paper from the boxes
provided and write your own words on ‘what family means to you'.




